
 

 

Construction Update for the Week of April 30 
 

On Monday, Old Town construction crews will begin work north of Washington Street on the new 
sanitary sewer installation. Traffic has been shifted to allow one-way northbound access on Main Street to 
permit the street to remain open during this phase of construction. 
 
The diagonal parking spaces along Main Street have been removed during this phase of construction but 
parking on the east side of Main Street will remain. The Village’s public parking lot at the corner of 
Harrison Street and Washington Street is available as a parking alternative for anyone visiting or shopping 
in this area. 
 
Drivers are encouraged to use the Route 31 Bypass and Harrison Street to avoid construction as outlined 
in the detour map below.  

 

 

 

For detour maps and construction updates visit the project website at www.oldtownalgonquin.org. You 
can contact the construction team at any time or attend the next Coffee with the Contractor on May 4 
from 9:00 am -10:00 am at Historic Village Hall if you have any questions or concerns. 
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